

IL State Senator Karina Villa



IL 25TH DISTRICT NEWSLETTER

JUNE 10, 2021

Hello friends & neighbors, June is immigrant heritage month. I am proud to say that I come from hard working immigrant parents from Mexico and I celebrate my ethnicity year round!

Refugee & Immigrant Community Resources

In light of immigrant heritage month I'd like to highlight some organizations in my community that do great work for our immigrant and refugee populations:

- Family Focus (630 844 2550): 550 2nd Avenue, Aurora, IL 60505.
 Languages available: English, Spanish, French, American Sign Language, and Farsi
- Federación de Clubes Michoacanos en Illinois / Casa Michoacán (630 520 3482): 155 N Prince Crossing Rd. West Chicago, IL 60185 Languages: English and Spanish
- World Relief DuPage (630 462 7566):
 191 S Gary Avenue, Suite 130, Carol Stream IL 60188
 Languages: Arabic, Burmese, Farsi, French, Kirundi, Lingala, Lithuanian, Nepali, Russian, Serbian, Swahili, and Ukrainian

- Southwest Suburban Immigrant Project (630 296 6755): 101 Royce Rd, Suite 8, Bolingbrook IL 60440 Languages: English and Spanish
- Xilin Association (708 228 9211): 1163
 E Ogden Avenue, Suite 301, Naperville
 IL 60563
 Languages: Chinese, Korean, Lao,

Vietnemese, and Cambodian

In-District

Join us next Wednesday, June 16h for our event Ride with Karina! It will take place at the Peg Bond Center: 151 Island Ave., Batavia, IL at 6:30PM. Senator Karina Villa will invite the Batavia Bicycle Commission to present on the ABC's of Bike Safety followed by a community 5k bike ride along the Fox River.



Official Office Hours

In light of recent CDC and gubernatorial guidelines, our office is excited to finally open our doors to the public again! Our office address is 946 N Neltnor Blvd. Suite 108, West Chicago, IL 60185. Starting Monday, June 14th, the following will be our official office hours:



What's Next?

Don't miss this week's senior advisory committee meeting Friday June 11th at 10 am. For the meeting link email:

seniors.49th@gmail.com.

As always, you can reach my office at 630 326 9319 or by email at

constituentservices@senatorvilla.com!

Warm regards,

Karina Villa, MSW

State Senator, 25th District